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*Pass & Review*

e Provided $4,314.00 in direct assistance to airmen & their families in 2023.
e Spent $7,900.00 supporting family events at the 121st ARW last year.

e Program services continue to average 70% or greater of total expenditures.

e 2023 Patrons: Ronda Anderson, Lisa Aucoin, Joe Baszynski, Tim Boyer, Gary &
Brandy Daniels, Steven Hanby, Scott Lerdon, Kim Minor, Holly Mitchell, Lance
Meyers, Linda Panian, (First) Powers, Katelin Rich, (First) Weaver, 121st ARW
Reunion Attendees, Amazon Smile, Central Ohio Harley Group, Krispy Kreme
Digital Dozens, Kroger Community Rewards, Walmart Spark Good, & VetsAid.

*On Approach*

e Planned at the 121st in 2024: Easter Bunny Breakfast, Take Your Child to Work,
Air Show Summer Gathering, Fall Festival, Santa Breakfast, & Holiday Party

e Budget for Deployment Support & Airman Assistance increased for 2024.

*Meeting Minute*

Our board held a quarterly meeting on Monday, February 12 via zoom. The budget
for 2024 was approved after reviewing final income and expenses from 2023. The
board will be looking for new fundraising and grant opportunities in 2024, as
well as continue to promote the monthly recurring events donor program.

Members report success with visits to the dining hall on UTA weekends at the
121st, and will continue in 2024 with some new items to hand out to visitors.
Members will reach out to family programs and student flight leadership to see
how we can help provide financial management instruction to younger unit members
in absence of the Dave Ramsey Financial Peace course supported in the past.

The next meeting is Saturday, May 18, 2024.

Supporting Family Programs & Readiness
at Rickenbacker Air National Guard Base

For More Information: www.RicMilFam.org
Social: @RicMilFam

Rickenbacker Military Families is a 501c3 non-profit organization incorporated in 2009 to support
family programs & readiness at Rickenbacker ANG base. Our purpose 1is to provide assistance to
address hardships associated with military service & separation of military personnel from their
families and sponsor events that bring together military members & their families.
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